
Board of Civil Authority Meeting 
July 15, 2021 - Approved 

Middletown Springs, VT in the Historical Society meeting room 

Members present:  Leslie Silver, Heather Grier, Meredith Morgan, Terry 
Redfield, Patty Kenyon, Robin Chesnut-Tangerman, Elizabeth Cooper. 

Public present: None 

Meeting called to order at 7:03 PM 

•   Leslie S nominated Patty K to serve as Chair of the BCA for this year. 
Elizabeth C 2nd. All in favor. 

•   Terry R nominated Robin C-T as Clerk, Heather G seconded. All in 
favor. 

•   Terry R moved to approve the minutes of 2/18/21, Heather seconded. 
All in favor. 

•   The purpose of this meeting is to review the voter checklist and identify 
possible “challenges” - those who have moved out of town, changed 
their voting location, or no longer vote. 

Patty K had prepared a list with those already identified, primarily through 
the DMV registry.  Those people are identified with a “C” for Challenge. The 
Board went through the checklist page by page confirming earlier entries 
and identifying new possible challenges. 

New challenge list follows: 

Adams, Charles 
Adams, Kathryn 
Brown, Katlin 
Ebersole, John 
Ebersole, Susan 
Fowler, William 
Gaylord, Cody 
Harding, Acadia 
Harding, James 
Harding, Tracy 
Heywood, Benjamin 
Hill, James 



Hill, Dianne 
Horne, Sarah 
Hubbard, Ann 
Jennings, Donna 
Jones, Marlene C 
Marcy, Donald 
Ozier, Meredith 
Updike, Edward 

•   Terry R moved and Heather seconded to approve the list for challenges 
as amended in the meeting 

Meeting adjourned at 8:01 

 

Robin Chesnut-Tangerman, Clerk 

 


